

27-7

Mr. Allen M. Goldstein
Isotopes Specialties Company, Inc.
170 West Provenance
Burbank, California

*Received
by 3/25/58*

Dear Mr. Goldstein:

On March 17, 1958, following publication of your proposed license on March 7, 1958, the attached letter from Mr. Sagendorph was received. Our enclosed letter to him explains our position. In addition, the California Department of Fish and Game filed a protest by teletype on March 21, 1958.

Note that your license may not be issued until the questions raised by these two parties have been settled.

Very truly yours,

H. L. Price, Director
Division of Licensing and Regulation

Enclosures:

1. Ltr to R. Sagendorph
2. Cpy TT 3/21/58 fm Calif. Dept. of Fish & Game
3. Cpy ltr 3/30/58 fm Calif. Dept. of Fish & Game
4. Cpy ltr fm R. Sagendorph 3/15/58

Distribution:

1. J. R. Mason, Isotopes Branch
2. Formal Docket File
3. Supplementary Docket File
4. Public Document Room

A/17

March 21, 1958 1:30 PM

Dick Smith, SAN, called Mr. Nelson

S. I am calling you on a matter that is not particularly inspection, but does involve licensing and regulation. The Department of Fish and Game in California is planning to send in a teletype as a protest to the issuance of a waste disposal license. Here are the particulars: In the Federal Register of March 8, 1958 the AEC published a proposed issuance of a license to Isotopes Specialties Company under Docket No. 27-7. And indicated in there unless they hear within 15 days after filing of notice with Federal Register that license would be issued. So the 15 days are up tomorrow, March 22. Now reason I am calling is because in talking with them.

(secretary had to leave phone & other phone ringing) picked up with -

requesting a hearing on it and they got a letter worked up and set forth reason for protest and the teletype will indicate that letter follows, and as of the moment they have not sent the telegram. They are awaiting to hear from Steve Gordon to get his signature on the thing. They feel sure he will sign it and will go out today.

N. I'll advise Price.

S. I have in the meantime referred them to various parts of the Federal Register to review and consider and one is Part 2 and they are probably looking those up now.

I would appreciate it if you could advise them that this will probably come in and the only thing that might stop it is that Steve Gordon might not sign it.

N. Thank you.//

A/18